
 
   GRANADA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

 

 
 

  
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF REGULAR 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

 
 
The Regular Meeting of the Granada Community Services 
District Board of Directors to be held on Thursday, 
December 19, 2019 has been canceled.   
 
The next Regular Meeting will be held on Thursday, 
January 16, 2020, at 7:30 p.m. in the District Office Meeting 
Room located at 504 Avenue Alhambra, 3rd Floor, El 
Granada. 
 
Date: December 13, 2019 
 
 
____________________________ 
Delia Comito, Board Secretary 
 
 

  


